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Dear Parents and Carers, 
A warm welcome back to the summer term! We hope you all enjoyed the Easter break and made the most of the lovely weather during the first week. It has been lovely to greet everyone at the gate this week. 
As the warmer weather approaches, just a reminder to ensure children bring a filled water bottle each day, have a sunhat/cap in school and come with sun cream applied in the mornings. 
Although this is a short half term, with the bank holiday weekend in the middle, it is also a busy one with a residential visit for Year 2, Northwich Sings for Year 5 and SATs week for our Year 6 children. Today you should receive your termly letter from your child’s class teacher with all the information you need for the coming term. 
Arbor Updates
Please can we ask that parents and carers make sure that the emergency contact details we have on record are up-to-date. We have a number of second and third contacts without numbers or with telephone numbers which are no longer in use. We also have a number of addresses that are not up-to-date. You can edit details by logging onto Arbor, or you can drop into the main office and we can make changes for you. 
Now Northwich
Cheshire’s FREE dance and music festival is taking place on Saturday 4th May, 12pm until 7pm. Expect the unexpected as the streets of Northwich town centre and Baron's Quay come alive with performance, dance and live music. 

From high wire acrobatics by Gorilla Circus and energetic dance by Company Chameleon, to giant puppets and live music in Carnival from Global Grooves, Now Northwich promises a visual feast of entertainment for all the family to enjoy.   
Please see the flyer attached for more information. 
Stars and special mentions
In our end of term achievement assembly this afternoon, we celebrated our stars of the day who have all made a really good start this week – well done everyone! Next week we will be celebrating those children who model ‘respect’ in all aspects of school life. 
This week we would like to give a special mention to the following children:
· Annabelle (reception) for always being super enthusiastic and trying her best, and for the lovely sunflower she has grown at home to share with us; 
· Dhaniya (Year 1) for always working hard, trying  her best and for producing some beautiful writing in English;
· Skylar (Year 2) for always working hard and trying her best; 
· 
· Freddie (Year 3) for a great first week back;
· Daisy (Year 4) for being so sensible and always working hard across all subjects;
· Calvin (Year 5) for his beautiful handwriting this week and for trying really hard to improve his presentation;
· Everyone in Year 6 for their positivity and hard work as we head towards SATs week!

Attendance  
We have had a great start back this week with high levels of attendance in all classes, which is brilliant. Congratulations to our Year 5 children who have won the class attendance competition  this week with 100%. They spun the prize wheel and they will enjoy a sweet treat.  
Reception: 98%
Year 1: 99%
Year 2: 99%
Year 3: 95%
Year 4: 98%
Year 5: 100%
Year 6: 96%
Whole school attendance is currently 94.8%. 
Dates for your diaries: 
	Date
	Event
	Time
	Classes involved

	Wednesday 30th April
	Delamere Residential
	8.45am
	Year 2

	Thursday 1st May
	Northwich Sings
	1.30pm – 7.15pm
	Year 5

	Monday 5th May
	School Closed for Bank Holiday
	All day
	All classes

	Friday 9th May
	Year 3 class assembly
	9.15am
	Year 3 parents only

	Monday 12th May – Friday 16th May
	SATS week 
	9.15am – 12pm daily
	Year 6

	Friday 23rd May
	Break up for half term
	3.15pm
	All classes

	Monday 2nd June
	Return to school
	8.45am
	All classes

	Friday 6th June
	MP Andrew Cooper’s visit to school
	9am – 12pm
	All classes for assembly
Years 5 and 6

	Wednesday 11th June
	Sports Afternoon
	1.15pm – 3.15pm
	All classes

	Monday 16th June – Friday 20th June
	Bikeability Week
	All day, every day
	Year 5 only 

	23rd June – 3rd July
	Swimming Pool on site
	Timetable to be confirmed
	Key Stage 2

	Friday 4th July
	INSET day – school closed
	All day
	All classes



Next week we are looking forward to lots of sunshine for our Delamere residential and some amazing singing at Northwich Sings. 
Have a lovely weekend everyone. 
Kind regards,
Mrs C Harrison and Mrs L Guy
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